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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
The United Nations in Mozambique congratulates H.E. President Filipe Nyusi for 
assuming the Presidency of the Southern African Development Community (SADC).  

 
 
 
 
 

Maputo, 17 August 2020 - The United Nations in Mozambique congratulates the Southern African 

Development Community (SADC) on its 40th Summit of Heads of State and Government, hosted by the 

Republic of Mozambique. The United Nations also congratulates H.E. President Filipe Nyusi for assuming the 

Chairmanship of SADC and Minister of Foreign Affairs and Cooperation , H.E. Verónica Dlhovo, for her 

appointment as the Head of SADC’s Council of Ministers. The United Nations endeavors, under your 

leadership, to continue our close cooperation 
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